I " THE COLLEGE OF EAST TEXAS

February 22, 2024

The following is an excerpt from the minutes of the February 22, 2024 Tyler Junior
College Board of Trustees meeting:

Mrs. Smith announced that the next item on the agenda was the renewal of
the Investment Policy to comply with the Public Funds Investment Act. She
indicated that Ms. Van Cleef had reviewed the changes during the work
session. There was no further discussion. Upon motion by Mr. Roxburgh and
a second by Mrs. Brocokshire, the Board approved the renewal of the
Investment Policy as presented.
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Ellen Matthews
Secretary to the Board
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